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pbscommissions - canopies for restaurants

From: Carol Joyce <cjoyce@comcast.net>
To: "pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org" <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 10/4/2020 1:59 PM

Subject: canopies for restaurants

Hello,

| support our local restaurants and their request to use canopies for their customers during
the late fall, winter and spring seasons 2020/2021. For many businesses this will be the
only way to service enough customers to remain financially viable. If denied there better
be an astoundingly good reason from MHRB.

Carol Joyce

707-937-0751

Mendocino County

OCT 05 2020

Planning & Building Services
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